
Brunswick Reformed Church 
3535 Grafton Road – Brunswick, OH 44212  

Lead Pastor- Dan Toot  

Associate Pastor- Jay Carroll 
 

Worship Services 

Sunday 9am & 11am 

In-person & Online 

www.b-r-c.org 
 

Where the love of Jesus is transforming lives…. 



Welcome to Brunswick Reformed Church’s worship celebrations.  To 

make our mutual experience more enjoyable today please: 

 

1.  Relax - At BRC you can rest assured that you will not be embarrassed, singled out, 

or put on the spot. 

 

2. Fill Out a Welcome Card - These can be dropped in the offering boxes. The  

information won’t be misused, and will help us know who’s been here.  It’s also a 

great way to drop a note to, or request a contact from, a staff member. 

 

3.  Ask for Prayer - If you have a prayer concern to share, write it on the back of 

your welcome card.  Give completed forms to an usher or the pastor before the  

service begins. 

 

4.  Know There Are Options for Children –  

• The small room in the right rear corner has rocking chairs where little ones can 

be rocked, quieted or nursed. 

• We have tables in the fellowship area designated for families with children to sit 

while still able to hear and see the service. 

 

5.  Do Not Feel Obligated to Give - If you are a first-time guest, please do not feel 

obligated to participate in the offering.  This is a time when members and regular  

attendees honor God by giving to his work through this church.  Let today be our gift 

to you. 

 

6.  “Give by Text” is available. Simply send a text to 330-239-8652 with the amount 

you would like to contribute.  

 

8. For more information : www.b-r-c.org 

    

Subscribe to “brunswickreformed “on YouTube 

 

    

Follow “Brunswick Reformed Church” on Facebook 

 

 

 

Who Is BRC? We are a member of the Reformed Church in America, a Protestant 

denomination that goes back to the Reformation period in Europe when the Church 

was “reformed” according to the Word of God. We are a mixture of Christians from 

many denominational backgrounds, all seeking to grow in our spiritual maturity as we 

live by faith with Jesus as our forgiver and leader.   

REACT Student Ministries.... 
For Sunday, April 4th 
 
No Sunday School or Youth Group  
today 
 
Wednesday nights devotions in Google 
Meet continuing through April 28th  
 

*4/11-4/25 -Sunday School 10:05-10:50am in-person 
Youth Group 6-8pm in person 
 
If you have any questions please contact David at  
David@b-r-c.org or 440-537-5626.  
 
************* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This summer we're encouraging students to sign up for summer 
camp!  You can register at https://www.beulahbeach.org/
overnightcamp/ - sign up for Splash Camp from July 11-16 for  
middle school and High School camp from June 27-July 2.   
 
Please plan to drive your students there and pick them up at the end 
(camp is about 1 hour away).   
Use code BRC100 to receive an extra $100 off of camp.  
Any questions, contact David Morgan. 

 
Once again, Toastmasters is offering the opportunity of a  

FREE YOUTH LEADERSHIP program  
for those entering grades 6 through 12 in Sept!  

 
Classes will be held on Zoom TWICE/week starting June 7 and ending 

July 1 from 4:30-6:00pm.  
The theme for 2021 is “Zoom into Leadership.”  

Contact Annettepalmer@msn.com  

http://www.b-r-c.org
https://b-r-c.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=15046693f839ca476101ffe70&id=69ffde2101&e=b5c516f9b0
https://b-r-c.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=15046693f839ca476101ffe70&id=69ffde2101&e=b5c516f9b0
mailto:Annettepalmer@msn.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please keep Ed Walters in your prayers. He went in to the Cleveland 
Clinic on Thursday to get a permanent catheter placed in his left lung 
so it can be drained at home. 
 
Continue faithful in prayer for those with ongoing health concerns: 
Biagio Boytim, Marie Buser, Bob Cooperrider, Rick Demeter, Nancy 
Hanwell, Rose Murray, Eileen Raich, Gini Reinke, Margaret  
Zapotechne & Steve Zapotechne. Continue to pray for our military 
personnel. 

Our offering for 3/28/21was $5,548.65 towards the annual budget.  The 

month-to-date total offering is $31,140.52. Monthly budget-to-date is 

$33,076.92. 

Thank you for all of the prayers, thoughts, cards, 
phone calls and support during the time of Bob/
Dad's passing.   We are so blessed to have such 
a wonderful church family.  
 
Love, 

The Hanwell and Welsh families 

Welcome to Worship! 
Order of Worship 

 
*Heart Preparation  

*Time of Praise 

*Recite catechism/ confession/ creed 

*Prayer 

*Message 

*Announcements/Prayer Concerns/ Congregational Prayer (giving of our 
offerings)  

*Time of Praise 

*Benediction/ The Lord’s Blessing 

 
Apostles’ Creed 
 
I believe in God the Father almighty, creator of heaven and earth. I  
believe in Jesus Christ, his only Son, our Lord; who was conceived by 
the Holy Spirit, and born of the Virgin Mary. He suffered under Pontius 
Pilate, was crucified, dead, and buried; he descended into hell. The third 
day he rose again from the dead. He ascended to heaven and is seated at 
the right hand of God the Father almighty. From there he will come to 
judge the living and the dead. 
 
I believe in the Holy Spirit, the holy Christian Church, the communion 
of saints, the forgiveness of sins, the resurrection of the body, and the 

life everlasting. Amen. 



What’s happening this week- 
 
Today:  
  9:00am     Worship Service 
11:00am     Worship Service 
11:15am     Children’s Sunday school, kids will be dismissed from  
                   worship service by the pastor 
 

Monday: 
  6:30pm     Elders Meeting, Green Room 
 

Tuesday: 
  6:30pm     REFIT®, in-person! Outside weather permitting, otherwise    
                    in Fellowship area 
 

Wednesday: 
11:00am     Titus 2 Women’s Group, Facebook live 
 

Thursday: 
  6:30pm     REFIT®, in-person! Outside weather permitting, otherwise  
                    in Fellowship area 
   7:15pm    Worship Team practice 
 

Saturday: 
  9:00am     REFIT®, in-person! Outside weather permitting, otherwise  
                    in Fellowship area 
  1:00pm     GriefShare,  Green Room 

 
The Easter lilies this year were provided by the church, 
but if you want to take one home you may do so after 
the 11:00 service. 

Good Friday’s offering went towards Operation  
Christmas Child.  You can still give toward OCC either 
online or in-person in case you missed the opportunity 
on Friday. If you are giving online, there is a line item 
to choose for Good Friday offering. Or, you can email 
Michelle to let us know that you intend a donation to 

be designated for Good Friday 

Getting Started Class! Starts April 11th! 
Class for anyone that is newer to BRC and 
wants to know more about the church and who 
we are, and if you are interested in church  
membership, this class is required. Please sign 
up here: 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080b4ba4aa22a3fb6-20212 

ACTS 
Starting next week April 11th—the  

Sunday ACTS Bible Study will meet from 

10:00-10:50am in Google Meet. If you 

would like to attend church in person, you 

can join the online class in the Red Room. 

 

Starting  Wednesday April 21st—the Wednesday  

morning adult Bible Study will resume from 10am-

12pm. This class will be in-person and will meet in the 

Green Room. They will be starting a 7 week study of 

Francis Chan’s book Forgotten God 

 

The Monday night men’s group will be 

starting a new study on Monday April 26th. 

They currently meet online the 2nd and 4th 

Mondays of the month. Stay tuned for more 

information. 

We will continue to have 2 services on Sundays 9am & 11am.  
 

Children’s Sunday school and Nursery will be available during the 11am 
service.  
 

Starting next week—Youth Sunday school will be in-person 10:05-
10:50am. Youth group will meet from 6-8pm on Sunday nights. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080b4ba4aa22a3fb6-20212

